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Key agenda items covered by the meeting 

• Communications Plan Update 

• ICB Q4 Governance Review 

• Collaborative of Acute Providers Waiting Well Update 

• Children and Young People Migrant Experiences  

ALERT  
(BY EXCEPTION ONLY - key matters and / or risks to alert or escalate to the ICB Board)  

 
• There are no risks or items to escalate identified at the meeting. 

  

• The members would like to hold a celebration event to showcase the good work that has been 
done through the Health Inequalities resource and partnership working of the committee.  The 
event should act to facilitate sector led improvement as well as a reflection on the last two 
years.  

 

ADVISE AND / OR ASSURE 
(BY EXCEPTION ONLY – Key decisions and any updates to advise the ICB Board on the matters the Committee 
was able to take assurance on or where additional information was required) 

 
• The Committee received assurance that the Centre of Tobacco Excellence recent events 

have been well attended and there has been a great response to the parliamentary 
consultation.  The team will be visiting Parliament on National Stop Smoking Day and they will 
be accompanied by local representatives of HNY, including school children and a teacher. 
 

• There has been a great response to the HNY Health Equity Fellowship Programme with 29 
Fellows who have been accepted on to the one-year programme.  Multiple sectors are 
represented, including VCSE, mental health and acute trusts, primary care, local authority and 
commissioning.   

 

• Following the presentation on our Children and Young People Migrant Experience item the 
members have agreed that there will be significant crossover with emerging inclusion health 
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work.  A mapping exercise is taking place across the ICS which will need to reflect the multiple 
assets in HNY serving this cohort as well as identified gaps. 

  

• The Committee agreed to continue supporting equalities efforts within hospitals via the 
Collaborative of Acute Providers.   

 

END. 


